
 

 
 

 

Department of Administration 
 

AMANDA HOLLAND, ACTING COMMISSIONER 
 

550 W. 7th Ave., Ste. 1970 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Main: 907.269.6293 
Fax: 907.465.2135 

www.doa.alaska.gov 
 

 
 
April 14, 2021 
 
The Honorable Zack Fields 
Alaska State Capitol 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
Dear Representative Fields: 
 
In the FY22 Governor’s Proposed Budget, the Department of Administration (DOA) 
offered a cost saving measure to transition six locations to private partnerships and close 
DMV offices: Delta Junction, Tok, Homer, Eagle River, Valdez, and Haines. During the 
budget review process, the six proposals were removed from the budget.  
 
DOA will respect the decision the legislative body has made. DOA will not move forward 
with the proposals which would have closed the six DMV offices listed above. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Amanda Holland 
Acting Commissioner of Administration 
 
 
Cc: House Community and Regional Affairs Committee 
 Governor’s Legislative Office 
 Office of Management and Budget 


